Mr. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]General Consulate of Brazil 
United States 

Dear Consul, 

Unicamp - State University of Campinas, by Prof. Carlos Arturo Levi D'Ancona Professor of Urology and Professor Claudio Coy Head of Department of Surgery, Faculty of Medical Sciences are organizing the "44th Annual Meeting of the International Continence Society", scheduled October from 20 to 24, 2014. 
Experts and professors will attend the event from renowned academic institutions in the United States. 
The researcher ..........................................will come to Brazil with resources of his University or Institution and have no employment relationship with this University. 
The program of activities to be developed within the international meeting is scheduled to begin on October 20, 2014. 
So, I ask you for an appropriate visa to the person named in this letter so he can attend the meeting, which will be of great importance to our institution.
Thanking attention in advance at which you certainly dispense with this request, I am at your disposal for any clarification that may be necessary, by telephone +55 19 35217481 or email: cdancona@uol.com.br.
Sincerely,


